

DEAR HOLY FAMILY PANTHERS,



We are so excited to introduce ourselves as your 2025–26 PTO Board!

At the heart of Holy Family is something truly special—a community of faith-filled families working together to nurture not just academic success, but the spiritual, emotional, and social growth of our children. This year, we are embracing that spirit more than ever as we look to build a Parent Teacher Organization that brings together our school, our church, and our entire Panther family like never before.

I'm Amy Seymour, your new PTO President and a mom of three children, with two at Holy Family (1st and 2nd) and one in 9th at Powers. Alongside me are Vice President Marianna Johnson (mom of a 6th and 2nd grader), Treasurer Kara Drainville (mom of 2nd, 4th and 6th graders), and Secretary Julie Dufort (mom of a 3rd grader). We are four moms grounded in faith and committed to leading with humility, honesty, and heart.

We believe that our Catholic faith is the foundation—the "secret sauce"—to a thriving PTO. It reminds us that we all have different gifts, and when we bring them together in service, something beautiful happens.

"There are different kinds of gifts, but the same Spirit distributes them." - 1 Corinthians 12:4

This year, we want to make the PTO a place where *everyone* feels welcome. Whether you're new to the school or have been here for years, there is a place for you. You don't need to be "in charge" of something big to make a meaningful difference. Maybe you have an hour. Maybe you want to meet other families. Maybe you have a special talent to share. Wherever you are, you are needed—and we can't wait to serve with you.

We're already planning a fantastic year of events, fundraisers, and family fun—and we're just getting started. From the Welcome Back kickoff to enriching school activities, we hope you'll jump in, get connected, and feel a part of something joyful and faith-filled. Together, we can build something that lasts far beyond this school year: a deeper connection between families, our school, and our faith community.



